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Honourable representative,  
I am deeply troubled by the plan to raise the height of Warragamba Dam wall.  
This will flood part of the Kanangra wilderness, which is part of the World Heritage Blue 
Mountains National Park. 
It will also threaten critically endangered species. 
I personally value this area greatly. I have been walking in this area for over 40 years. 
I am also troubled that the reason for this infrastructure spending is driven entirely by private 
profits and government revenue. 
Thank you for considering my viewpoint. 


